Our New Entrant clas

Our new entrants class is kept very small to
make sure children have a lot of support and
attention as they begin their school journey.

Children have plenty of time for child-led play
as well as being introduced to school routines
values and academic curriculum.

Stationery

Stationery lists are available to view on the
school website or from the school office.
Stationery packs can be purchased via the
office if preferred.

School timetable

Children can arrive at school from 8:30 a.m.
8:55 a.m. school day begins

10:30 a.m. outside play

11:00 a.m. school lunch provided

12:50 p.m. eating time
1:10 p.m outside play
1:45 p.m snack time .
3:00 p.m school day ends 4: ’i
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When can my child start
school at DSS?

Children can start school anytime from their
5th birthday. If your child's birthday falls
right at the end of a term you might consider
starting at the beginning of the following
term. DSS staff will be happy to discuss the
best date for your child and your family.

Lunches

Our kura works alongside a local provider
Kapura to deliver free school lunches for
all the tamariki. Special dietary
requirements will be asked upon
enrolment to make sure we meet the
needs of all tamariki.

School visits

School walk-throughs are available most
times. If you can, making an appointment via
the office will ensure the Principal or Deputy
Principal is available to meet you and show
you around.

It can be a great idea to visit the school
grounds outside of school hours to let your
child familiarise themselves with the
environment.

Once we have your details your child will be
booked in for school visits. Generally
children have three visits before starting
school. These take place on Wednesday
mornings from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. for the
three weeks before their starting date.

Some children require more visits. We are
always happy to come up with an individual
plan for transition to school. Our top priority
is for children to feel happy, comfortable and
safe starting school!

Powhiri
The first Friday morning of each term, we
hold a Powhiri to welcome, new staff,

families and tamariki into the DSS
community.

This is a special ocassion and we encourage
all new families to attend and be apart of this
ceremony.



